
St. Nicholas Greek Orthodox Church - St. Louis, Missouri 
Guidelines for Attending Divine Services 

 
BEFORE ATTENDING SERVICES 
 

• YOU SHOULD NOT ATTEND CHURCH 
If you have any signs or symptoms of 
COVID 19 as outlined in the CDC guidelines 
or have come in contact with anyone 
showing such symptoms, or if you have 
come into contact with COVID 19 positive 
persons within the last 2 weeks. 

 
• Advanced registration is required to attend services.  Signup information can be found 

at….. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A4CAAAD2AA5FB6-divine13 
 

• Divine Services will continue to be Livestreamed on our YouTube channel 
for parishioners who are unable to attend. 
 

• Upon entering St. Nicholas Greek Orthodox Church and the Family Life 
Center, you agree to adhere to the safety guidelines being practiced in 
accordance to the CDC, St. Louis City, St. Louis County and the Metropolis of 
Chicago 

 

 
CHURCH ATTENDANCE 

 
ARRIVE ON TIME 
To ensure we adhere to all the requirement and guidelines we appreciate you arriving to 
Church on time.   

 

MASKS 
Individuals who are fully vaccinated are not required to wear masks in any setting. Individuals 
who are not fully vaccinated are encouraged to continue wearing a facemask over the nose and 
mouth and observe social distancing.  
 
MAINTAIN SOCIAL DISTANCE 
Please remember to stay a safe distance from others (3 feet minimum). Refrain from shaking 
hands or kissing others during the service. 

 

OFFERINGS 
Collection baskets will not to be passed. At the end of Liturgy, a basket will be placed in the 
back and parishioners will be encouraged to leave their donation as they exit. Or you may 
continue with your online donations. 


